
 

th11  June, 2020
Dear Parents,

thFurther to our le�er dated 7  June, 2020, we are happy to inform you that we will be star�ng our 
thOnline Classes for Stds.  I to X from Monday 15  June 2020.

A�endance for these classes is COMPULSORY and a record of the same will be maintained. Parents, 
please make sure that your child is wearing his/her school shirt and is well groomed, to make sure that 
perfect discipline is maintained.

As told to you earlier all children are promoted from Playgroup to Std. VIII, hence your child will be in 
the same division as last year and even the Roll No. of your child will remain the same.

Please do understand that this is a new concept of teaching and hence there might be a few teething 
problems ini�ally. Kindly bear with us. 

If you are facing any difficulty you may send an email to  with your Child's dpya_school@yahoo.com

Name, Std. and Div. All details for these Online Classes will be put up on our website 
www.thedpyahighschool.com. We request you to regularly check the website for details.

Parents of the Primary Sec�on may sit with their children to make them understand the concepts 
be�er.

You will be given a Zoom Mee�ng Id and Password for joining the class latest by Saturday.

Parents, we request you to have a li�le pa�ence and co-operate with us in order to make this Online 
Teaching a success.

 
Thanking you,

Ms. R. Parelwalla,
Principal. 
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